
Staff Council and Professional Staff Council Meeting 

Fall 2023 

Joint Meetings 

• Kaylyn and Lisa discussed the idea of having joint meetings between Staff Council and 
Professional Staff Council. The merge of the two councils for meetings would allow the 
councils to collaborate on projects that are geared toward helping staff on campus. It was 
discussed that the two councils would meet separately when voting and decision-making 
had to take place. All members present from the staff council and professional staff 
council voted to approve joint meetings. 

Adopt-A-Flowerbed Project 

• Lisa discussed a new idea of asking clubs/organizations, teams, and departments to 
sponsor a flower bed throughout the year. The sponsor for the flowerbed would be 
responsible for maintaining the bed throughout the academic year. If we can get this 
going, it may take place of the Campus Clean-Up event in the Spring. Both councils were 
in favor of trying the new approach. Lisa noted that she will send out an e-mail to 
determine which organizations would like to sponsor a flowerbed.  
 


